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DECISION:  APPROVED  
 
Dear Judith Bose: 
 
The Bard Institutional Review Board reviewed the revisions to your proposal.  Your proposal is 
approved through December 31, 2016. 
 
Please notify the IRB if your methodology changes or unexpected events arise. 
 
We wish you the best of luck with your research. 
 
Pavlina R. Tcherneva 
tchernev@bard.edu 
IRB Chair 
 
 
 


